To Whom It May Concern, 

I write you this submission in support of not only the Rix Creek MOD 10 approval,
but also for the 21 year approval. 

I myself have worked for the Bloomfield group for 14-15 years either through it sister companies (Fourmile or MDS) and have since found the group as a whole to be a supportive and a  genuine company which can be relied upon, for furthering my skills and helping further my career. I came up “through the ranks” as an apprentice at Fourmile and was a frequent visitor at Rix Creek for maintenance in the open cut, work shop and the coal washery (CHPP). The company had the abilities and capabilities to do all my training in house and extend my job responsibilities into superiorly roles.
  I have not only earned an invaluable set of skills but has given me he ability to earn a decent living, which I am my wife rely on for our mortgage repayments and now to start our soon to be family. Earning this wage that the Bloomfield group allows me to earn ensures that my families further is secure and hopeful. To which is something everyone wants.

Thank you for taking my opinion into consideration 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Yours sincerely Nicholas Davidson (coal miner)

